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Protecting Public Health - Preserving the Environment 
 

IAWPCO Class A Plant of the Year – 1988 & 2003 
 NACWA Gold Peak Performance Award – 2004, 2012, 2013, 2014, 2015, 2018, 2019 & 2020 

NACWA Silver Peak Performance Award – 2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 2009, 2010, 2011, 2016, & 2017 
Conservation Foundation Clean Water Award 1998, 2000, 2001, 2005, 2007, 2009, 2012, & 2016 

USEPA Region 5 Operations and Maintenance Award 1st Place – 2005 
USEPA Excellence in Operations & Maintenance Award 2nd Place – 2005 

 

August 31, 2022  
 
Dear Wheaton Residents:  
 
This is a notice of upcoming work within Part D of the North Side Interceptor (NSI) project, which 
includes the area between Liberty Drive and Manchester Road.  Construction along Knollwood Drive is 
expected to start on September 12, 2022.   
 
Construction will include sanitary sewer installation, water service replacement, storm sewer culvert 
replacement, pavement reconstruction and parkway restoration.  The General Contractor, Benchmark 
Construction, will start their work by implementing Traffic Control, which will disrupt access to residents 
along Knollwood for the entire duration of the work.   
 
Access along Knollwood Drive will be limited to local traffic only during working hours and overnight 
on-street parking will be prohibited.  The District will coordinate overnight on-street parking along 
Liberty Drive and Woodlawn Street with the City of Wheaton.  The Contractor will maintain property 
access during construction, except during short periods when sewer and water work is occurring within a 
particular driveway.   
 
The Wheaton Sanitary District (WSD) will hold an open house on-site Wednesday, September 7th at 
6P.M. for Knollwood Drive residents to look over the Plans and meet the District’s Engineers, Baxter & 
Woodman, responsible for managing the construction work.  Please plan to attend the open house or 
notify the District if you have any concerns or special access requirements.      
 
The primary contact during construction is the WSD’s Resident Engineer, Jim Snell.  Jim can be reached 
at 815.444.3321 or via email at JSnell@baxterwoodman.com.   
 
There will be additional information about the Project posted to the District’s News Section of its website, 
(www.wsd.dst.il.us/News).  Thank you in advance for your patience during construction. 

 
Very truly yours,  
 
WHEATON SANITARY DISTRICT   

mailto:JSnell@baxterwoodman.com
http://www.wsd.dst.il.us/News
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